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BURST NOTIFICATION 
 
To: Maher Terminals Customers  

 

New System Implementation 
Main Terminal Update 

 
As a reminder, we will be implementing the final phase of 
our new Terminal Operating System (TOS) during the 
weekend of June 8, 2013. 
 
In order to prepare for this major change we will be altering 
our terminal schedule as follows: 
 
Thursday, June 6th all truck gate operations will be closed at        
6:00 p.m. We encourage everyone to pick up as many 
containers as possible prior to the close of business. 
 
Friday, June 7th the terminal will be closed and there will be no 
truck line activity. June 7th will not count when calculating free 
time (as with Holidays and weekends). For containers already 
in demurrage on this date, June 7th through June 9th shall be 
waived, resuming on Monday, June 10th. 
 
Saturday, June 8th there will be limited vessel activity in the 
afternoon. 
 

 



 

 

Sunday, June 9th we will be open for limited truck line 
activity for all testing of gate and clerical functionality. This 
will include the main Chassis Depot. 
 
 
 
The gate operation will include the following type moves: 
 
 Import deliveries 

 
 Receipt of exports 

 
 Receipt of empties only if it is part of a double move 

 to pick up an import load 
 

 Reefer processing 
 
This very important testing phase will be available on a controlled 
limited basis between the hours of 8:00 a.m. and 4:00 p.m. Any 
truckers who wish to participate in this process must register 
with us in order to gain access to the terminal. All requests must 
be emailed to mmonaco@maherterminals.com. Please include the 
following information in your email.  
 
 Trucking company name 

 
 Number of drivers expected 

 
 Number of moves by move type 

 
 
Monday, June 10th our gates will re-open at 6:00 a.m. 

 
 

 Thank you,  
 

mailto:mmonaco@maherterminals.com


 

 

 Maher Management 


